



# **Nursery Activities**

#### **FRIENDS FUNDRAISING**

A very big thank you for all the donations towards our dare challenges and the big shave. Thank you to all who took part in the dare challenges and the big shave. The total we raised is £1,125.57

Www.easyfundraising.org.uk

To further assist our

Nursery's fundraising, did you know that you can shop online through easy

fundraising and our nursery will get a

percentage at no cost to you? We've raised over £400 so far which helps with extra

resources for the nursery. Please sign up!

easyfundraising feel good shopping

We are very sad to say goodbye to Susan after almost 30 years. Susan decided to retire at the end of October and she certainly deserves the

rest

**Staffing Changes** 

We welcome some new faces to nursery Mica to work as supply and after 3 Kimberly to work in after 3 Sarah as our new one to one Eve is our new apprentice in nursery

### **TODDLER GROUP** SUSPENDED

**MONDAYS** 9.30-11AM & TEA & TOAST **SESSIONS** on Friday at 9am drop off remain **SUSPENDED** until further notice



As the weather is a little uncertain at the moment please bring sun cream when its hot and coats for cooler



## PARTY ROOM

HIRE SUSPENDED during lockdown period!

You can continue to book for future dates and we will hold the room until said date an no cost



#### Reminders

Please pay bills in advance, the cut off is the 10th of the month for monthly payments

Please bring a piece of fruit for each day your child is in to share at snack time.

Please can adults wear a mask when entering the building, sanitise hands and ensure you do not have a temperature

Please bring your child changes of clothes

Parent meeting will take place soon, as we find the safest way to do so. Please speak to your key worker for more

#### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

**October Half Term Dates** Mon the 19th Oct to Fri 30th Oct. We start back Monday the 2nd Nov. Half term forms available in the office

THE TERM AFTER YOUR CHILD IS 3 you become eligible for 15 hours. We will organise and claim this ready for September. Just get in touch and tell Kim what your September hours will look like.

YOU QUALIFY FOR 30 HOURS if you and your partner work more than 16 hours.

This is a different system and the additional 15 hours are claimed via the HMRC portal.

Thought for the month.

# Small hands can help big

Please be mindful if your child has a temperature of 38 or higher or is unwell to keep them at home.



information



(00,100)